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  Testing Commercial-off-the-Shelf Components and Systems Sami Beydeda,Volker
Gruhn,2005-12-05 Industrial development of software systems needs to be
guided by recognized engineering principles. Commercial-off-the-shelf (COTS)
components enable the systematic and cost-effective reuse of prefabricated
tested parts, a characteristic approach of mature engineering disciplines.
This reuse necessitates a thorough test of these components to make sure that
each works as specified in a real context. Beydeda and Gruhn invited leading
researchers in the area of component testing to contribute to this monograph,
which covers all related aspects from testing components in a context-
independent manner through testing components in the context of a specific
system to testing complete systems built from different components. The
authors take the viewpoints of both component developers and component users,
and their contributions encompass functional requirements such as correctness
and functionality compliance as well as non-functional requirements like
performance and robustness. Overall this monograph offers researchers,
graduate students and advanced professionals a unique and comprehensive
overview of the state of the art in testing COTS components and COTS-based
systems.
  Exploring Web Components Andrea Chiarelli,2020-09-03 Learn how to create
reusable components to build modern Web user interfaces with standard
technologies Key Features a- Learn how standard Web technologies allows you
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to build reusable UI components. a- Learn how to protect the look and the
internal behavior of your components. a- Learn how to use Web Components in
React, Angular, and Vue projects. a- Learn how to use third-party libraries
and tools to simplify the process of building your components. Description
The design of Web user interfaces has been growing significantly in recent
times thanks to libraries like React, Angular, Vue. They allow you to create
awesome UI components, but have a great drawback: their components are not
interoperable. Web Components enable you to overcome this drawback by using a
set of standard technologies. The book drives you in the exploration of these
technologies with a practical approach. It describes how to create Custom
Elements; how to protect their internal behavior by leveraging the Shadow
DOM; how to simplify the UI definition through HTML templates. Also, you will
discover how to distribute and use your Web Components and how to leverage
libraries and tools to develop them. Throughout the book, you will carry out
a Web Component project that will provide you with practical experience in
using those technologies. What will you learn a- Use Custom Elements
technology to define your HTML elements. a- Use Shadow DOM to protect the
inner behavior of your UI components. a- Work with HTML templates to simplify
and enhance the way you define the UI of your components. a- Reuse your Web
Components in applications built with Vanilla JavaScript, React, Angular, and
Vue. Who this book is for This book is for frontend Web developers who want
to leverage standard technologies to build reusable UI components. Basic
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knowledge of JavaScript, HTML, and CSS is required. Table of Contents 1.
Getting Started with Web Components 2. Extending HTML Elements 3. Creating
Custom Web Components 4. Managing Properties and Attributes 5. Handling
Events 6. Using the Shadow DOM 7. Using HTML Templates 8. Distributing and
Extending Web Components 9. Web Components and Other UI Frameworks 10. Tools
for Web Components Development About the Author Andrea Chiarelli is a
software engineer and technical author with more than 20 years of experience
in the software development industry. Throughout his career, he used several
programming languages and technologies for the projects he was involved in.
Lately, he is focusing on the JavaScript ecosystem both on the server and on
the client-side. He has contributed to many online and offline magazines and
authored a few books. Currently, he is working at Auth0 as an R&D Content
Engineer. Your Blog links: https://andreachiarelli.it/ Your LinkedIn Profile:
https://www.linkedin.com/in/andreachiarelli/
  Formal Methods for Components and Objects Frank S. de Boer,Marcello M.
Bonsangue,Susanne Graf,Willem-Paul de Roever,2006-09-30 This book presents 19
revised invited keynote lectures and revised tutorial lectures given at the
4th International Symposium on Formal Methods for Components and Objects,
FMCO 2005, Amsterdam, November 2005. The book provides a unique combination
of ideas on software engineering and formal methods that reflect the current
interest in the application or development of formal methods for large scale
software systems such as component-based systems and object systems.
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  Your Baby's Best Shot Stacy Mintzer Herlihy,E. Allison Hagood,2012-08-09
The Parent’s Guide to Vaccines helps readers understand why they should
vaccinate. Using the latest science in the field, the authors make it clear
exactly why vaccination is the right choice. They also emphasize the
importance of herd immunity. Finally, the book explains how the anti-vaccine
movement misleads the public on this important issue.
  Formal Methods for Components and Objects Marcello M. Bonsangue,Eric
Madelaine,2009-08-19 All modern industries rely on large and complex software
systems. In order to construct such large systems in a systematic manner, the
focus of the development methodologies has switched in the last two decades
from functional to structural issues. Formal methods have been applied
successfully to the verification of medium-sized programs in protocol and
hardware design. However, their application to the development of large
systems requires a greater emphasis on specification, modeling, and
validation techniques supporting the concepts of reusability and
modifiability, and their implementation in new extensions of existing
programming languages like Java. This state-of-the-art survey presents the
outcome of the 7th Symposium on Formal Methods for Components and Objects,
held in Sophia Antipolis, France, in October 2008. The volume contains 14
revised contributions submitted after the symposium by speakers from each of
the following European IST projects: the IST-FP7 project COMPAS on
compliance-driven models, languages, and architectures for services; the IST-
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FP6 project CREDO on modelling and analysis of evolutionary structures for
distributed services; the IST-FP7 DEPLOY on industrial deployment of advanced
system engineering methods for high productivity and dependability; the IST-
FP6 project GridComp on grid programming with components; and the IST-FP6
project MOBIUS aiming at developing the technology for establishing trust and
security for the next generation of global computers, using the proof
carrying code paradigm.
  Hybrid Bulk Metal Components Bernd-Arno Behrens,2021-09-06 In recent years,
the requirements for technical components have steadily been increasing. This
development is intensified by the desire for products with a lower weight,
smaller size, and extended functionality, but also with a higher resistance
against specific stresses. Mono-material components, which are produced by
established processes, feature limited properties according to their
respective material characteristics. Thus, a significant increase in
production quality and efficiency can only be reached by combining different
materials in a hybrid metal component. In this way, components with tailored
properties can be manufactured that meet the locally varying requirements.
Through the local use of different materials within a component, for example,
the weight or the use of expensive alloying elements can be reduced. The aim
of this Special Issue is to cover the recent progress and new developments
regarding all aspects of hybrid bulk metal components. This includes
fundamental questions regarding the joining, forming, finishing, simulation,
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and testing of hybrid metal parts.
  Biologically Inspired Cognitive Architectures 2010 BICA Society. Annual
Meeting,2010 This book presents the proceedings of the First International
Conference on Biologically Inspired Cognitive Architectures (BICA 2010),
which is also the First Annual Meeting of the BICA Society. A cognitive
architecture is a computational framework for the design of intelligent, even
conscious, agents. It may draw inspiration from many sources, such as pure
mathematics, physics or abstract theories of cognition. A biologically
inspired cognitive architecture (BICA) is one which incorporates formal
mechanisms from computational models of human and animal cognition, which
currently provide the only physical examples with the robustness,
flexibility, scalability and consciousness that artificial intelligence
aspires to achieve. The BICA approach has several different goals: the broad
aim of creating intelligent software systems without focusing on any one area
of application; attempting to accurately simulate human behavior or gain an
understanding of how the human mind works, either for purely scientific
reasons or for applications in a variety of domains; understanding how the
brain works at a neuronal and sub-neuronal level; or designing artificial
systems which can perform the cognitive tasks important to practical
applications in human society, and which at present only humans are capable
of. The papers presented in this volume reflect the cross-disciplinarity and
integrative nature of the BICA approach and will be of interest to anyone
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developing their own approach to cognitive architectures. Many insights can
be found here for inspiration or to import into one's own architecture,
directly or in modified form.--Publisher description.
  Model-Driven Domain Analysis and Software Development: Architectures and
Functions Osis, Janis,Asnina, Erika,2010-10-31 This book displays how to
effectively map and respond to the real-world challenges and purposes which
software must solve, covering domains such as mechatronic, embedded and high
risk systems, where failure could cost human lives--Provided by publisher.
  Factor Five Ernst Ulrich Weizsäcker,Charlie Hargroves,Michael H.
Smith,Cheryl Desha,Peter Stasinopoulos,2009 The 21st century will see
monumental change. Either the human race will use its knowledge and skills
and change the way it interacts with the environment, or the environment will
change the way it interacts with its inhabitants. In the first case, the
focus of this book, we would see our sophisticated understanding in areas
such as physics, chemistry, engineering, biology, planning, commerce,
business and governance accumulated over the last 1,000 years brought to bear
on the challenge of dramatically reducing our pressure on the environment.
The second case however is the opposite scenario, involving the decline of
the planet's ecosystems until they reach thresholds where recovery is not
possible, and following which we have no idea what happens. For instance, if
we fail to respond to Sir Nicolas Stern's call to meet appropriate
stabilisation trajectories for greenhouse gas emissions, and we allow the
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average temperature of our planets surface to increase by 4-6 degrees
Celsius, we will see staggering changes to our environment, including rapidly
rising sea level, withering crops, diminishing water reserves, drought,
cyclones, floods ... allowing this to happen will be the failure of our
species, and those that survive will have a deadly legacy. In this update to
the 1997 International Best Seller, Factor Four, Ernst von Weizsäcker again
leads a team to present a compelling case for sector wide advances that can
deliver significant resource productivity improvements over the coming
century. The purpose of this book is to inspire hope and to then inform
meaningful action in the coming decades to respond to the greatest challenge
our species has ever faced 6 that of living in harmony with our planet and
its other inhabitants.--Publisher's description.
  Component-Based Software Engineering George Heineman,Ivica Crnkovic,Heinz
W. Schmidt,Judith A. Stafford,Clemens Szyperski,Kurt Wallnau,2005-04-28 On
behalf of the Organizing Committee I am pleased to present the proceedings of
the 2005 Symposium on Component-Based Software Engineering (CBSE). CBSE is
concerned with the development of software-intensive systems from reusable
parts (components), the development of reusable parts, and system maintenance
and improvement by means of component replacement and c- tomization. CBSE
2005, “Software Components at Work,” was the eighth in a series of events
that promote a science and technology foundation for achieving predictable
quality in software systems through the use of software component technology
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and its associated software engineering practices. We were fortunate to have
a dedicated Program Committee comprised of 30 internationally recognized
researchers and industrial practitioners. We received 91 submissions andeach
paper wasreviewedby at least three ProgramComm- tee members (four for papers
with an author on the Program Committee). The
entirereviewingprocesswassupportedbyCyberChairPro,theWeb-basedpaper
submissionandreviewsystemdevelopedandsupportedbyRichardvandeStadt of Borbala
Online Conference Services. After a two-day virtual Program C- mittee
meeting, 21 submissions were accepted as long papers and 2 submissions were
accepted as short papers.
  Theory and Computation of Electromagnetic Fields in Layered Media Vladimir
Okhmatovski,Shucheng Zheng,2024-04-30 Explore the algorithms and numerical
methods used to compute electromagnetic fields in multi-layered media In
Theory and Computation of Electromagnetic Fields in Layered Media, two
distinguished electrical engineering researchers deliver a detailed and up-
to-date overview of the theory and numerical methods used to determine
electromagnetic fields in layered media. The book begins with an introduction
to Maxwell’s equations, the fundamentals of electromagnetic theory, and
concepts and definitions relating to Green’s function. It then moves on to
solve canonical problems in vertical and horizontal dipole radiation,
describe Method of Moments schemes, discuss integral equations governing
electromagnetic fields, and explains the Michalski-Zheng theory of mixed-
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potential Green’s function representation in multi-layered media. Chapters on
the evaluation of Sommerfeld integrals, procedures for far field evaluation,
and the theory and application of hierarchical matrices are also included,
along with: A thorough introduction to free-space Green’s functions,
including the delta-function model for point charge and dipole current
Comprehensive explorations of the traditional form of layered medium Green’s
function in three dimensions Practical discussions of electro-quasi-static
and magneto-quasi-static fields in layered media, including electrostatic
fields in two and three dimensions In-depth examinations of the rational
function fitting method, including direct spectra fitting with VECTFIT
algorithms Perfect for scholars and students of electromagnetic analysis in
layered media, Theory and Computation of Electromagnetic Fields in Layered
Media will also earn a place in the libraries of CAD industry engineers and
software developers working in the area of computational electromagnetics.
  School Nursing Janice Selekman,Robin Adair Shannon,Catherine F
Yonkaitis,2019-07-01 Produced in cooperation with the National Association of
School Nurses, this text includes comprehensive coverage of the multiple
facets of school nursing—from the foundations of practice and the roles and
functions of a school nurse through episodic and chronic illness and
behavioral issues, to legal issues and leading and managing within school
settings. Written and edited by school nurses and pediatric experts, it
features real-world-tested, best practices based on evidence and experience.
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There’s content here that you won’t find in other books, such as health
assessments, individualized health plan development, mental health conditions
including adolescent depression, contemporary legal issues, and current
policy statements essential to school nursing.
  Handbook of Research on Innovations in Systems and Software Engineering
Díaz, Vicente García,2014-08-31 Professionals in the interdisciplinary field
of computer science focus on the design, operation, and maintenance of
computational systems and software. Methodologies and tools of engineering
are utilized alongside the technological advancements of computer
applications to develop efficient and precise databases of information. The
Handbook of Research on Innovations in Systems and Software Engineering
combines relevant research from all facets of computer programming to provide
a comprehensive look at the challenges and changes in the field. With
information spanning topics such as design models, cloud computing, and
security, this handbook is an essential reference source for academicians,
researchers, practitioners, and students interested in the development and
design of improved and effective technologies.
  Reconstruction of Software Component Architectures and Behaviour Models
Using Static and Dynamic Analysis Klaus Krogmann,2014-07-30 Model-based
performance prediction systematically deals with the evaluation of software
performance to avoid for example bottlenecks, estimate execution environment
sizing, or identify scalability limitations for new usage scenarios. Such
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performance predictions require up-to-date software performance models. This
book describes a new integrated reverse engineering approach for the
reconstruction of parameterised software performance models (software
component architecture and behaviour).
  Objects, Agents, and Features Mark Ryan,John-Jules Ch. Meyer,Hans-Dieter
Ehrich,2004-11-11 In recent years, concepts in object-oriented modeling and
programming have been extended in several directions, giving rise to new
paradigms such as age- orientation and feature-orientation. This volume came
out of a Dagstuhl seminar exploring the relationship - tween the original
paradigm and the two new ones. Following the success of the seminar, the idea
emerged to edit a volume with contributions from parti- pants - including
those who were invited but could not come. The participants' reaction was
very positive, and so we, the organizers of the seminar, felt - couraged to
edit this volume. All submissions were properly refereed, resulting in the
present selection of high-quality papers in between the topics of objects,
agents and features. The editors got help from a number of additional
reviewers, viz. Peter Ahlbrecht, Daniel Amyot, Lynne Blair, Jan Broersen,
Mehdi Dastani, Virginia Dignum, Dimitar Guelev, Benjamin Hirsch, Maik
Kollmann, Alice Miller, Stephan Rei?-Marganiec, Javier Vazquez-Salceda, and
Gerard Vreeswijk. Finally, we would like to take this opportunity to thank
all the persons -
volvedintherealizationoftheseminarandthisbook:attendees,authors,revi- ers,
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and, last but not least, the sta? from Schloss Dagstuhl and Springer-Verlag.
February 2004 The Editors TableofContents Objects, Agents, and Features: An
Introduction. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 1 John-Jules Ch.
Meyer, Mark D. Ryan, and Hans-Dieter Ehrich Coordinating Agents in OO . . . .
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 8
Frank S. de Boer, Cees Pierik, Rogier M. van Eijk, and John-Jules Ch. Meyer
On Feature Orientation and on Requirements Encapsulation Using Families of
Requirements. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
. . . . . 26 Jan Bredereke Detecting Feature Interactions: How Many
Components Do We Need?. . . .
  Industrial Control Technology Peng Zhang,2008-08-12 This handbook gives
comprehensive coverage of all kinds of industrial control systems to help
engineers and researchers correctly and efficiently implement their projects.
It is an indispensable guide and references for anyone involved in control,
automation, computer networks and robotics in industry and academia alike.
Whether you are part of the manufacturing sector, large-scale infrastructure
systems, or processing technologies, this book is the key to learning and
implementing real time and distributed control applications. It covers
working at the device and machine level as well as the wider environments of
plant and enterprise. It includes information on sensors and actuators;
computer hardware; system interfaces; digital controllers that perform
programs and protocols; the embedded applications software; data
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communications in distributed control systems; and the system routines that
make control systems more user-friendly and safe to operate. This handbook is
a single source reference in an industry with highly disparate information
from myriad sources. Helps engineers and researchers correctly and
efficiently implement their projects An indispensable guide and references
for anyone involved in control, automation, computer networks and robotics
Equally suitable for industry and academia
  Applied Parallel Computing Jack Dongarra,2006-03-03 This book constitutes
the refereed proceedings of the 7th International Conference on Applied
Parallel Computing, PARA 2004, held in June 2004. The 118 revised full papers
presented together with five invited lectures and 15 contributed talks were
carefully reviewed and selected for inclusion in the proceedings. The papers
are organized in topical sections.
  Service-oriented Software System Engineering Zoran Stojanovi?,Ajantha
Dahanayake,2005-01-01 Current IT developments like component-based
development and Web services have emerged as effective ways of building
complex enterprise-scale information systems and providing enterprise
application integration. To aid this process, platforms such as .NET and
WebSphere have become standards in web-based systems development. However,
there are still a lot of issues that need to be addressed before service-
oriented software engineering (SOSE) becomes a prominent and widely accepted
paradigm for enterprise information systems development and integration. This
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book provides a comprehensive view of SOSE through a number of different
perspectives. Some of those perspectives include: service-based concepts,
modeling and documentation, service discovery and composition, service-
oriented architecture, model-driven development of service-oriented
applications, service security and service-orientation in mobile settings.
The book provides readers with an in-depth knowledge of the main challenges
and practices in the exciting, new world of service-oriented software
engineering. Addressing both technical and organizational aspects of this new
field, it offers a balance making it valuable to a variety of readers,
including IT architects, developers, managers, and analysts.
  VoIP: Voice Over Internet Protocol Architecture and Features ,
  Modelling in Mechanical Engineering and Mechatronics Nikolay
Avgoustinov,2007-07-26 Modelling is an activity that is found in every domain
of research and science, and takes place even when we are not aware of it.
Information Technology Aspects of Product and Process Modelling presents a
model-centred approach focusing on distributed development and use of
autonomous intelligent software models, particularly the efficiency of the
models, and their interaction and integration into distributed autonomous
intelligent systems. It considers the viewpoints of many different experts:
the modeller, engineer, system architect, software developer, and users of
the models and as such will be bought by all these people.
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could not forlorn going in the same way as book addition or library or
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time.

It will not waste your time. believe me, the e-book will no question
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researchers. Some
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